
 
 

 

 
 
13 January 2020 
 
 
 
 

Year 11 Parents’ Evening - Wednesday 22 January 4:00 - 6:30pm 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am writing to invite you to the Year 11 Parents’ Evening on Wednesday 22 January 2020 
from 4pm-6.30pm. 

At the meeting you will meet with all of your child’s subject teachers who will update you on 
where your child is academically and what they need to do in order to make further progress. 

The evening aims to give as much information as possible to enable you to actively support 
your child so that he/she achieves their full potential and makes the most of their opportunities 
at school. 

Your child will make the appointment on your behalf with their subject teachers for the evening 
and record them in his/her school diary. Please check that they have made those 
appointments. 

All parents are expected to attend this very important evening as it is an opportunity for you to 
address any concerns and ways forward with regards to your child’s schooling and academic 
progress. 

We look forward to meeting you. 

Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs Dennis 
Pastoral Achievement Leader – Year 11 

 
 
 


